From Legacy Health (Dirne Clinic) newsletter ...

CEO REPORT

The healthcare delivery system in our country is currently going through some
very dramatic changes. The current system of paying to manage disease rather
than prevent it is outdated and is inefficient, and we at Legacy Health can do a
whole lot better.

Because of all of this chaos in the system, very few organizations are taking bold
steps forward to shift into a better way of providing healthcare. The grit that this
organization has developed over the past few years has strengthened us and has
prepared us to be a shining star and actively help shape the future.

Our team is known for having huge hearts and we are respected for what we do.
In the past, people have failed to recognize that our services are for everyone. |t
is vital that we be understood as the healthcare provider of uncompromising



quality for everyone in our community. Insured patients are partnering with us,
and providing the financial resources to meet the rising costs of caring for the
uninsured. We are turning healthcare into more than just a doctor's visit.
Healthcare is now a cause and a power for good.

| can't wait to share our other big announcements with you over the next few
months. | am able to share with you three very important and exciting updates.

Construction for the move of Dentai Care should begin within 4-8 weeks.
2. Lakeland School District's School-Based Mabile Clinic is the first school
based health center in Idaho and it will begin seeing patients later in

Sepiember.
3. We will open a new physical therapy service mid-September.

—

Together, this community is shaping a healthy future.

Mike Baker, CEO

TOGETHER.
SHAPING THE FUTURE.

Dirne is now Legacy Health.

We still provide all of the same services and are still governed by the same
patient-led board of directors, and our commitment is to continue to provide you
with the same excellent service that you have come to expect.

Yet, after nearly 30 years of building an organization to provide access to
healthcare for everyone, many still didn't understand our mission. The new brand
is an easily recognized identity and helps all understand that Legacy Health's
services are for any and all.

Once an inspiration, now this legacy includes the many hearts who joined our
founder, Ms. Dirne's Mission. Together, we're now taking the next step.

Our commitment to you is the same as it has always been; Healthcare from the
heart. The new look of the organization reflects the compounding interest so
many have invested. It reflects efforts to offer greater access to care in new
neighborhoods. The new lock includes you, and your family's ongoing health and
wellness. Together, we're shaping a future, a L.egacy Health.

Learn More
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